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This would greatly reduce the amount of money needed to meet my deductible and 

out of pocket expenses. I see a direct care provider due to the wait time for a primary 

care provider that is in my insurance network. This has allowed me, for example, to 

get several trigger point injections for $10 each with minimal wait instead of a large 

bill after insurance pays for things. These costs are not reimbursed. This measure 

would save me hundreds in medical care each year and help meet my deductible 

much faster.  


